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Hebrews 13:08 Jesus Christ the same yesterday, and today, and for ever.

 

 

 

 

 
PSALM 126:5 "They that sow in 
tears shall reap in joy." 

Thanks God for His true promises 
and we are so grateful to Him for the 
promise of Malachi 4 which is 
restoring bride tree. We totally trust 
“God is His own interpreter” because 
we are getting wonderful feedback 
after sowing the seed of His Holy 
Word through the Message 
of Malachi 4 across Pakistan. We are 
highly appreciating each one of you 
because you are part of this precious 
ministry which we are doing in this 
Islamic republic of Pakistan by the 
grace and protective hand of our 
dearest Lord Jesus Christ. 

Report from Karachi City: 

It was surprised me when three 
different believers from church came 
to me and ask me for the day for the 
thanks giving meetings. We are 
greatly appreciated for all the thanks 
giving services.  

Mrs. Pervaiz Masih told me you 
were praying for my niece now she 
has healed by the grace of God,  

 

 
 
 

 
that’s why I want to arrange thanks 
giving meeting at my home. I shared 
the Word of God there about thanks  

giving and goodness of God  to His 
people, people richly blessed by the 
ministry of the Word of God. 

Brother Ejaz Masih said I got so 
many blessing after receiving and 
distributing the message of the hour 
across Karachi so my heat is full of 
thanks giving for my Saviour. He 
said God gave me my own house I  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
was living on rent but now I got 
promotion at job and I am going 
oversees from my job. He invited 
many people to join the thanks 
giving meeting at his new place. 
Pastor Patrus Yaqub shared very 
good message form Psalms 50:32 
people received many blessings then 
they served the food among believes 
in the meeting. We have great and 
wonderful time in the presence of 
Lord Jesus Christ. Elder Maqsood 
Qadir told me as you know I had 
faced many problems since last few 
months, but thanks God after prayers 
He granted me freedom from all 
those problems. So my heart is full 
of thanks giving to God, he 
organized thanks giving service at 
our church and invited many people 
to join this service after worship I 
started the message from the Psalms 
66:16 and gave them many examples 
of the mercies and goodness of our 
Lord God . After the ministry of the 
Word of God, they served the food 
to Believers. By the Grace of God I 
took three thanksgiving services in a 
single week. Our God is doing 
wonderful 

 

 

 

 
deeds among His people because 
Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, 
today and forever. Glory and honor 
to His blessed name Lord Jesus 
Christ. Amen and Amen! 
 
Two old women came to our church 
on Sunday service and heard about 
the message of Hour. They were 
telling to the congregation we have 
never been heard this type of 
message in our whole life so we are 
very glad because we heard truth of 
the Word of God today. One of them 
came to me and hugged me with 
passionate, she is close to 80 years 
she appreciate me too much to 
preaching the truth and end time 
Message. I told her it is the time of 
end time message and I got this 
message from Brother Branham’s 
books because it’s the good news of 
end time age. Then she told me I 
came from church (denominational 
church) but I never heard this type of 
message whole my life. I really got 
so many blessings from this 
message. She is attending all Sunday 
services and getting more blessings. 
Praise and glory to the Lord! Other 
old woman shared her testimony and 
told I was very upset because I was 
going many churches for inward 
peace, but didn’t get anywhere. She 
said I went well known churches 
also but couldn’t get that peace. She 
said this Sunday morning I was very 
confused for Sunday service, where 
should I go? I was walking on the 
road, there are many churches 
around. I was so much confused but 
when I reached front of the Pak 
tabernacle I raised up my eyes and 
looked at this

Dear and beloved Believers in 
JESUS,  

Warmest Christian love and 
greetings in the most precious and 
wonderful name of our Saviour and 
Lord Jesus Christ! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

church, unexpectedly I heard the 
voice of Holy Ghost enter into this 
tabernacle. Then she said after heard 
the message of hour here first time in 
my life I got inward peace and 
satisfaction in my heart and I am very 
glad now and looking forward to 
know more about end time message. 
Blessed be the Name of Lord our God 
Jesus Christ!  

Report from Lahore city: 

 
 
 

 

brother accepted the message after 
reading the books of Brother 
Branham. After few services 
denominational people made 
propaganda against the End time 
message. After little while they 
misinformed policemen about that 
brother and his house, where we were 
worshipping, policemen said your 
community complaint against you and 
want us to stop your service because 
it is not a church hall it is your house. 
They are disturbed by your service 
and you must not use your house 
again for this purpose. Brother Akram 
Roshan told me before us that hall 
used to use for denominational 
services but now when he dedicated 
his hall only for message preaching. 
Right now they started to create 
problems and getting disturbed 
because of End time Message. Please 
keep this matter in your personal 
prayers because we are praying for 
them as Jesus said: pray for those who 
persecute you. It is Brother’s desire to 

keep the meetings continue in that 
area.  

Report from Jhelum city: 

 

 

Holy Spirit is doing in his city, he told 
me I visited some catholic families 
and told them about the message of 
the hour when I told them about water 
baptism in the name of Lord Jesus 
Christ, then some sisters said we have 
already baptized in the name of the 
father, son and Holy ghost. I asked 
them can you read this book? They 
said we are studying in university, so 
no problem we will read this book. 
Then I gave them the book of our 
prophet (The Godhead  explained) 
made available from voice of God 
recordings. After few weeks I went 
back to visit them and asked them 
about the book, they said we have 
understood about real baptism by this 
book and ready to be baptized in the 
name of Lord JESUS Christ but not in 
the titles. Then I baptized them in the 
Name of Lord Jesus Christ. Those five 
sisters were very happy and thanked 
God for this revelation. Thanks God 
for the Message of restoration and 
gospel of this age! Halleluiah and 
glory to His blessed name!   

Report from Peshawar City: 

I called brother Zulfiqar on 23 
September who is our message 
believer brother in Peshawar city after 
two suicide bomb blasts in the church. 
I asked him about the message  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

believers there he said all are safe 
by the grace of Lord Jesus, but our 
eight relatives have been died 
including my sister in law, her 
husband and their  two children and 
some others. He said more than one 
hundred people died and about 200 
injured. Please pray for Christian 
people in Peshawar city they are in 
too much problem and they are 
sorrowful in this terrible time. They 
are very much in need of our 
prayers. 

We are greatly appreciative to our 
Saviour Lord Jesus Christ for His 
tender mercies and amazing grace 
that we are part of this precious 
message of the hour which is more 
precious than our lives. We are 
greatly thankful and appreciative 
each one of you for your love, care, 
burden generous support, precious 
prayers and your tireless efforts for 
His kingdom and propagation of the 
Gospel of Lord JESUS Christ in this 
last age through the end time 
Message of restoration. May God 
richly, abundantly and exceedingly 
bless and reward you, your family 
and your precious ministry. Our 
faithful and sincere prayers always 
with you and all saints in Christ 
around the globe! 

Yours Brother in JESUS, 

Pastor Shamoon Yaqoob, 

Pak Tabernacle Assembly, 

Pakistan. 
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